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Included In This Week’s Packet 
Box Top Flyer to youngest 
 

Middle School Service Hours Reminder 
Service hours done during the summer must be submitted by September 
30.  Please see Mrs. Tousignant if you have any questions. 

 

Grandparent & VIP Day  
Invitations and RSVP forms for Grandparent and VIP Day were in your 
family envelope at Packet Pick-up.  Those RSVP forms were due 
yesterday, September 20th.  If you did not RSVP you may simply send 

an email to Ddunk@waukeshacatholic.org indicating how many grandparents or VIPs will be 

joining your child(ren) for this special day. 
 
Grades 6 - 8 Students and St. Mary Campus Staff to Support Hope Center 
During the 2019-2020 school year, the middle school students at St. Joseph Campus began 
volunteering weekly at the Hope Center, helping serve breakfast.  We found it to be a truly 
rewarding experience and were saddened when it was on hold due to Covid.  We are excited to 
announce that we are resuming this partnership! 
 
Starting at the end of September, students in grades 6-8 will take turns volunteering to serve 
breakfast at the Hope Center every Friday morning.  Students will be organized by their Linked 
group and supervised by the Linked group staff member.  The group will walk to the Hope 
Center, leaving at 8:30am and will return to St. Mary's around 10:10am.  By the end of the 
school year, every student in grades 6- 8 will experience this awesome service opportunity! 
 
Dates for each group are in the process of being determined.  A permission slip will be sent 
home a few weeks before your child's turn at the Hope Center.  Please be sure to return it to 
Mrs. Dunk by the due date listed on the permission slip. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Uniform Store Donation Update 

Our uniform shop has recently reached capacity.  We have no more room and now 
the goal is to re-organize the overstock!  For the time being, we will not be accept 
school uniform donations. You are welcome to stop and shop during school hours, 
8:00AM-3:45PM. 

 
Thank you for your continuous support.  It is an awesome way to recycle and help families at 
the same time.  
 

Basketball Sign-up Deadline 
A reminder that all 5th-8th graders wanting to sign-up to play 
basketball for Waukesha Catholic this winter must sign-up by THIS 
FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 23rd!  Forms were emailed to all families last 
week.  Please return all forms to the St. Mary's campus office 
marked: Athletics.  Questions?  Please contact Bill Serb, Athletic 
Director athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org 
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Picture Retake Day Scheduled, Friday, October 14th 
Last week your student/s brought home their school pictures if you purchased a package.  If you 
choose to get your students picture retaken please return the picture packet to the school office 
with a note stating the reason for the retake. 
 
This retake day will also be for any student that missed the picture day in August.   
 
Pictures are scheduled in the morning, Friday October 14th.  This will be a non-uniform day for 
those students who have not gotten their pictures taken during Packet Turn In Day in August or 
if a retake is needed.  
 
Use this link to purchase picture packets or yearbooks: 
                                           http://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/732822SC 
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